
 

 

Exciting Announcement!  
Now Accepting Memberships for APSIG 

APSIG is excited to announce that our membership applications are now 
open! If you're enthusiastic about Internet Governance and want to 
contribute to shaping the digital landscape, now's your chance to join our 
dynamic community. Applications are accepted until April 24th, 2024. 
Whether you're an experienced professional in Internet Governance or 
affiliated with organizations supporting its processes, we welcome you to 
apply. We aim to maintain diversity by embracing stakeholders from 
various sectors including Government, Business, Civil Society, Technical 
Community, and Media. Don't miss out on this opportunity to be part of 
something meaningful. 

 Apply now through the following link:.  

Membership Form:  https://forms.gle/eeC7NkPWzqE3NpZA7 

 If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us 
at secretary.apsig@gmail.com . 

Let's work together to create a brighter digital future! 

 

Sagarika Wickramasekera 

Secretary APSIG 
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